
August Informational Meeting

Description

To All SLAARC Members,

This SUNDAY, August 14th, 2022 at The Witches Hat beginning at 6:30 p.m., we will have our
SLAARC August Informational Meeting.  

The topic for the meeting will be a discussion of the changes to the N8SL Repeater System which will
enhance its availability and reliability.

This week I met with the person responsible for the network at the Witches Hat.  I now have the correct
SSID and Password to connect to the Network there.  

I tested it with my laptop, and I was able to access the network without any problems.     

Therefore, we will also be broadcasting the meeting LIVE via Zoom Meeting for those who cannot
attend the meeting in person.  

The Zoom meeting link; courtesy of Larry Gauthier (K8UT)
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